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On Friday, January 29th, 2021, the Ministry of the Public Service, Constitutional and Political 

Reform sent out “A Call for the verification of the 2021 Long Service Recipients.”  

Through the Ministry’s Recognition and Meritorious Awards Program, public officers who have 

completed ten through to thirty-five years of unbroken public service, are awarded annually. 

This year’s call is for the period of 21st June 2020 to June 2021.  

All Ministries and departments are asked to verify the names, current ministry/department, 

position, and date of employment of officers that are listed and send back to the Customer 

Service Unit at the Ministry no later than 26th February 2021.  

Honorable Henry Charles Usher, Minister of the Public Service, Constitutional and Political 

Reform takes pride in championing the importance of recognizing and showing appreciation to 

public officers for their commitment and tenure in providing service to the Government and 

people of Belize.  

Ends.  


